REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
RETAIL CONCESSION
DANIEL K. INOUYE INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The State of Hawaii, Department of Transportation (STATE) hereby cancels the Request
for Proposals (RFP) for the Retail Concession at Daniel K. Inouye International Airport,
Island of Oahu, State of Hawaii.

The STATE would like to thank all individuals and business entities who submitted
proposals for the above-mentioned RFP.

EDWIN H. SNIFFEN
Director of Transportation
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